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Australian Day Public Holliday  
 
 
Dear members, 
 
We have received confirmation that Sunday the 26th of January will be the 
nominated public holiday for Australia Day for the purposes of penalty payments 
and training restrictions.  
 
The decision to observe Sunday the 26th instead of Monday the 27th of January is 
consistent with the wording provided within Clause 52 of your 2017 Traincrew 
Enterprise Agreement. 
 
Please contact your state office on 3844 9163 or statesecretary@afule.org.au if you 
would like further information. 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Michael McKitrick 
State Secretary 
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